
 

 

 

 

 

November 28, 2023 

                                                     Media Release 

                            Council undertaking work at Menindee Landfill site 
 

Central Darling Shire Council is working with the community and business owners to lead 

Menindee towards an efficiently operating landfill site.  

The aim of this work is to make the facility more user friendly, help protect the environment 

and extend the life of the landfill site.  

The project includes reshaping the landfill mass, which will provide improved process for 

residents to dispose of waste.  

The work will result in a more efficient access and dump off area. It will also improve 

operations and waste disposal.  

An area has been set aside for residents to continue disposing of waste while the work is 

being carried out.  

Council asks that people using the landfill site obey all signage, and for their own safety 

keep well clear of the work in progress. 

Ends. 
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